
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
PARENT COUNCIL AGM 
 
I write to give notice that the Parent Council invite you to our Annual General Meeting on 

Wednesday 15th January 2020 at 6.00pm. 

The AGM is open to all parents and it is a chance to review the work of the Parent Council and make 

plans for the coming year.   

At Eastbank we are keen to engage with our parent body and increase parental involvement, 

engagement and family learning.  If you think you might be interested now’s your chance to get 

involved! 

I hope to see you on the 15th. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Jonathan Graham 

Head Teacher 


